
CCA Monthly Meeting 
In attendance: Yves, Anna, Michael, Caleb, Clint, Lorne, Andrea 

7:03: Michael called meeting to order 

Minutes from last month – Michael will distribute 

Correspondence 

• Ready, Set, Solve CRD student competition.  

Presidents Report from Michael 

• Michael has submitted AGM application to school district to use Lansdowne School. Waiting for 

response. 

Treasurers Report 

• Tom applied for Saanich grant. Response from Saanich was that we are supposed to apply at our 

year end, and they are holding money. 

• Michael will contact Saanich to see if we can get grant. 

Webmaster 

• Caleb not receiving email from landuse. Clint will speak to Tom & remove it from the website. 

• Yves would like SCAN workshop on website. Clint will add. 

Membership & Newsletter 

• No Membership update 

• Lorne working on Newsletter this weekend.  

• Should have enough content. If not, Lorne will send out an email on the weekend asking for 

more content. 

• Lorne looking to send draft out this weekend.  

• Still waiting for ad revenue from last newsletter issue. 

• Shot to have newsletters back from printer on Friday, Nov 16. 

Block Watch 

• Anna not having much luck engaging Block Watch. 

• Looking to move into a different project – Tour de Coops – tour urban backyard chicken coops. 



Land Use 

• Shelbourne Valley – all consultants reports have been completed. 

o Community Open Houses coming up Nov 19 Lambrick Park & Nov 26/27 at Cedar Hill 

Golf Course clubhouse. 

o Shelbourne Valley Action Plan will override local community plan  

• Hillside Liquor 

o Caleb has emailed Brian (co-owner) with questions that came out of survey’s. No 

response from Hillside yet. 

o Rezoning sign now in place 

• Newton Street subdivison has passed public hearing 

Camosun 

• Antenna surveys have come back. 

• Surveys almost completely opposed to antenna proposal. 

• We will be opposing antenna application. 

• Will have little impact.  

Environment 

• No report 

SCAN Report 

• Saanich looking for feedback on Saanich Strategic Plan and Saanich Participation Plan. 

• Cedar Hill Rec Centre clay tennis courts – Michael will contact Cedar Hill community association 

to see if they would like our support. 

• Caleb went to SCAN meeting to get support on establishing a new partner network between 

UVic research initiatives. 

AGM 

• Theme for AGM – Emergency Preparedness 

• Thursday, January 24
th

 

• Band room, Lansdowne school 7pm 

• Guest speaker – Saanich  

Food Self Sufficiency 

• Yves would like to set up a food self sufficiency working group 



Additional Business 

• The CCA wishes to acknowledge and thank Chad Savard for building a collection box to collect 

surveys on Hillside Liquor Store survey. Chad has donated this box to the CCA.  

Meeting adjourned 8:14pm  


